
Dear Representatives, 
 
I urge you to vote “No” on this bill. 
 

1. This bill will pass through cost increases to the consumer. We cannot afford more 
cost increases. 

 
2. Boardman is already scheduled to close. 

 
3. It has been proven that even if Oregon had no people there would be no measurable decrease 

in greenhouse gases. 
 

4. Europe has stopped promoting wind generation because the process and cost to build and 
maintain the wind 
generators creates more greenhouse gas than they could ever eliminate. 

 
5. Windmills kill birds! 

 
VOTE NO! 
 
Sincerely, 
Carla Pletka 
Milwaukie 

 


